
 

Acrobat DC Disclaimer for Government Customers: 

 

A. Acrobat DC products purchased under the BPA are perpetual licenses for on-premise use under Adobe’s CLP 

Government program.  Customers are cautioned that the Acrobat DC products can connect to Document Cloud 

services to include managed services and cloud storage features that the Government may not be able to use at 

this time.  Therefore, on deployment, cloud features can be turned off through a customization wizard which is 

an Acrobat tool to turn off the various services. 

 

B. Acrobat DC licenses purchased under the BPA are intended for on-premise use and the following instructions are 

provided to disable all cloud features.  The customer’s IT administrator can disable the Acrobat DC cloud services 

prior to the installation of Acrobat DC as follows: 

 

a. Run the Customization Wizard and select the “Online Services and Features” option.  Then check the 

boxes to disable all services, or the services you wish to disable.   

 

C. Alternatively, customers can purchase the Acrobat DC product and install the prior version, Acrobat Version 11 

 

D. NOTE:  Customers are strongly encouraged to consult with your IT administrator and agency specific rules 

before implementing use of any cloud services and/or cloud storage features.  If the Acrobat DC Cloud 

features are not turned off, additional On-Demand Services and Managed Services terms and conditions 

would be applicable, and your use of cloud services would be at your own risk. 

 


